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Dear Sirs, I am writing to endorse all the points made by Jeremy Solnick in his letter to you of
September 20th 2021.  Together with my  children, I have owned a house in Walberswick for over
10 years,  and spend at least half the year there;
we do not rent it out.  The Sampson family have been closely associated with Walberswick since the
early part of the 20th century, and we know the area well and fully appreciate its natural beauties,
which Sizewell 3 will drastically effect.

I have joined the StopSizewell3 group, and have been on walks led by engineers with technical
expertise to share. They have helped to convince me that Sizewell 3 will be a major disaster in every
way.

We  urge you to stop Sizewell 3 before it is too late.

Sally Sampson




